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Friday, December 6, 2019

Events
Upcoming

December 7
Barnes and Noble
Book Fair
December 12
Band and Choir
Concert  (5-12)
December 13
Red Cross
Blood Drive
December 20
K-12 Jean Day
December 21
All Class Reunion
Dec. 23-Jan. 3
Christmas Break
January 6
Athletic Boosters
Meeting
January 24
K-12 Jean Day
7-12 Pizza Day
January 31
Science Fair
February 3
Athletic Boosters
Meeting
February 4
Informational meeting
for High School
February 7
Red Cross 
Blood Drive

JEAN DAY FCA's "All-Class Reunion" will be taking place before the 
basketball game on Saturday, December 21st. Please spread 
the word to all FCA graduates! To register, please email 
Heather Keener at hkeener@fcaknights.us and you will be 
given a free family pass for the game.

All Class Reunion

Winter School Attire

BOOK FAIR TOMORROW
in Pickerington 10:00am - 5:00pm

Fairfield Christian Church has created Giving Trees located 
at Door B and Door C for those in need during the 
Christmas season. If you wish to select a gift tag or two, 
please purchase the corresponding gift card and return 
it to Mrs. Rauch at Door B. She will ensure it reaches the 
Help Department of Fairfield Christian Church. Donations 
accepted through December 24th.

Help Those In Need

Online 12/7 - 12/11 with code 12539557

12/20
$2.00

School Delays and Closings
Have a new phone number? Please contact FCA to make 
sure you receive Instant Connect phone calls. Instant 
Connect is used by FCA to issue weather related 
announcements and emergency notifications by phone to 
families.   Of course, FCA will also contact local TV 
stations to report a closing or delay as well as post on FCA’s 
website and social media outlets.

Students have outside recess

Winter jacket, hat 

a must!

it is over 20*.
recess when 

Students have

and gloves are

Students may wear an FCA fleece, uniform sweater, or 
school approved sweatshirt but not on Chapel Day. On 
Fridays, students may wear FCA spirit wear sweatshirts and 
hoodies. Younger students go out to recess. Hats, gloves 
and scarves are recommended! Also, please note that 
uniform skirts should extend to the knee even when 
wearing tights or leggings.


